
Northwood School District

Notice of Canvass for School Board Spring Election

The Board of Canvassers for the Northwood School District will meet on Thursday,
April 6th, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. in the lobby at Jack Link’s Aquatic and Activity Center for the
purpose of canvassing and certifying the April 4th, 2023 School Board Spring Election. The
meeting is open to the public.

Michelle Manor, Board Clerk - Northwood School District

The Vision of the Northwood School District is: To prepare lifelong learners to be productive citizens in an ever-changing global society.


